
MINGLE ITEM 

19. (REQUEST FROM THE CITY OF LONG BEACH FOR AUTHORIZATION TO SPEND TIDE-
LANDS TRUST FUNDS FOR SUBSIDENCE CONTROL ADMINISTRATION - W. O. 2323.4.) 

The Executive Officer informed the Commission that Mr. S. M. Roberts, 
Director of Finance of the City of Long Beach, wished to make an unscheduled 
verbal presentation with respect to projects under way on behalf of the City
of Long Beach in connection with its subsidence control program. 

Mr. Roberts asked that the Commission take under advisement the questica of 
use of tidelands funds for equipment and installations for its repressuriza-
tion program, based on a written request dated February 11, 1958, which had
been submitted to the Executive Officer. 

Mr. Roberts then asked that Long Beach be authorized to use $40, 000 between
February 11, 1958 and June 15, 1958, for financing administrative expendi-
tures in connection with its subsidence control program. The Executive 
Officer recommended that this request also be given staff review for deter-
mination as to legal sufficiency, with a report to be made back to the
Commission at the earliest possible date. 

The Chairman pointed out that Governor Knight had announced a special session 
call of the Legislature to consider subsidence legislation. Therefore, it 
appears to be in order to take the requests made by Mr. Roberts under advise-
ment, for the purpose of referring them to the staff for study and report. 
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